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Subject:   

Dear Owner(s), 

Warm regards, 
Wills Creek Strata Council 


	Text8: Theft of Parcels
	Text9: 
	Text10: 
Last night (November 25th) around 2230 hrs we had a bunch of parcels stolen from residences in our complex. We have been able to confirm at least 2 thefts, possibly 4 around the same time. Two residents found some discarded Amazon packaging this morning. The victims were contacted who confirned the thefts and were advised to call the police and report the thefts.

We were able to obtain video footage of suspect vehicle (white SUV, not the same as last week) entering the complex shortly after the Amazon delivery trucks delivered packages. The unidentifed suspect was observed on video approaching one residence and returning to the vehicle with what appeared to be a package. Unfortunately we cannot identify the driver or the licence plate at this time. 

Victims have been advised to report the thefts to the RCMP and the information will be passed along to the RCMP Crime Reduction Unit. 

Owners are reminded that if you are expecting an amazon or other package deliveries to turn on your notifications on the respective Apps if available, or have a neighbour pick up the parcels for you. These thefts can occur at any time so always be vigulent. T’is the Season


Wills Creek Safety and Security Committee


